
Agenda Item: V A: Action Item 
Date: July 11, 2024 

To: Magnolia Educational & Research Foundation dba Magnolia Public Schools (“MPS”) Board of 
Directors (the “Board”) 

From: Alfredo Rubalcava, CEO & Superintendent 
Staff Lead(s): Jason Hernandez, Director of Student Services 

RE: Selection of MPS Student Board Member for 2024-25 

Action Proposed:  
I move that the Board approve _____________ as the Student Board Member for the upcoming school 
year. The terms of service will begin July 12, 2024 and end of June 30, 2025.  

Background:  
Candidates Zoya Ullah (student candidate from Magnolia Science Academy-2), Samantha Martinez 
(student candidate from Magnolia Science Academy-3), Gabriela Lemus Crocker (student candidate from 
Magnolia Science Academy-5), and Naim Bayraktar (student candidate from Magnolia Science 
Academy-Santa Ana) were selected by their school peers to be a finalist for the 2024-25 Student Board 
Member position. 

The candidates presented in front of the Board at the June 17th Regular Board Meeting, demonstrating 
their qualifications and vision for the Student Board Member role.   

Impact: 
The selected Student Board Member will provide insights and perspectives that enhance the Board’s 
understanding of student needs and contribute to more effective governance. 
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